
As of June 1, 2020, IndyVet will begin Phase One of reopening 
our building to the public.  

WWe understand that the weather is heating up and with that in 
mind, we have decided to open up our indoor waiting area to a 
limited number of guests.  The safety of our clients and staff is 
our highest priority.  We will continue to follow safety protocols 
outlined by the state.  We strongly recommend that our visiting 
clients wear masks when entering our building and continue 
to practice social distancing upon entering.  Our indoor 
waiting awaiting area will have limited capacity so please call upon 
arrival.

We will continue curbside service for any overflow guests or 
guests who prefer to wait in their car.  Your pet will still be 
seen when you arrive.  We will continue to communicate via 
telephone to limit face to face contact, except in cases such as 
euthanasia.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.  We hope that 
you are staying healthy during this time.
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